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Dr. Oona O’Neill has been practicing as a General Obstetrician & 
Gynecologist at Wake Forest Baptist Medical Center for the past 

12 years. She has been involved in women’s health as an 
Associate Faculty Member of the Office of Women in Medicine 

and Science as well as serving on several committees including 
the development of our new Birth Center.  Dr. O’Neill has a wide 

range of experience in treating female patients from various 
demographics and socio-economic backgrounds with her work in 
surrounding counties throughout North Carolina. She blends her 

interests in Intimate Partner Violence with health care 
professional education with teaching on this subject within our 

intuition as well as regionally and nationally. 


